
Calo & Sons 
Construction 

Inc.
2022

Description UOM Price Price Price
22a Gravel. Delivery location 
could be to the address described 
as well as the following 
townships: Webster, Scio, and 
Lodi

Ton 16.75$                            19.92$                            16.00$                 

22a Gravel. Delivery location 
could be to the address described 
as well as the following 
townships: Ypsilanti, Pittsfield, 
Augusta, York, Saline

Ton 16.75$                            19.92$                            16.25$                 

22a Gravel. Delivery location 
could be to the address described 
as well as the following 
townships: Dexter, Lyndon, 
Sylvan, Lima

Ton 16.75$                            18.92$                            16.00$                 

22a Gravel. Delivery location 
could be to the address described 
as well as the following 
townships: Freedom, Sharon, 
Manchester, Bridgwater

Ton 16.75$                            17.92$                            15.40$                 

22a Gravel. Delivery location 
could be to the address described 
as well as the following 
townships: Salem, Northfield, Ann 
Arbor, Superior

Ton 16.75$                            21.92$                            16.25$                 

Low
Second Low

Osburn 
Industries, inc.

BIDS RECEIVED FOR 2024 22A GRAVEL
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